

## City of La Habra

**ADMINISTRATION** 

"A Caring Community"

110 E. La Habra Boulevard Post Office Box 337 La Habra, CA 90633-0785 Office: (562) 383-4010

Fax: (562) 383-4474

December 13, 2024

The Honorable Maria Hernandez Presiding Judge of the Superior Court 700 Civic Center Drive West Santa Ana, CA 92701

## RE: RESPONSE TO THE ORANGE COUNTY REPORT, "E-BIKES FRIEND OR FOE"

Dear Judge Hernandez:

The City of La Habra received the 2023-2024 Orange County report entitled, "*E-Bikes Friend or Foe*," on June 20, 2024. Pursuant to California Penal Code Section 933, the City of La Habra submitted its initial response in August 2024. The City receive a response from the Grand Jury in a letter dated October 9, 2024, asking for supplemental code-compliant responses to Recommendations 1 and 3. Each of the recommendations is listed below in italics, followed by the City's amended response.

## **RECOMMENDATIONS:**

R1. Each Orange County city should have specific policies that define the rules of the road for use of E-bikes in their communities by December 1, 2024.

Response: The recommendation has not been implemented, but will be implemented by March 31, 2025.

R3. Each Orange County city should research and develop outreach and education programs regarding the safe operation of E-bikes for their residents by December 1, 2024.

Response: The recommendation has not been implemented, but will be implemented by March 31, 2025.

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Chief of Police Adam Foster, at 562-383-4300 or via email at afoster@lahabraca.gov.

Sincerely,

Daren Nigsarian

Mayor